The Board of Studies for Department of Electronics and Communication Engineering has
been constituted in April 2014 for the period Jan 2015- December 2018. Approval for the
same had been sought from the Hon Vice Chancellor Prof. S.K. Kak. but Prof. Kak
subsequently resigned without replying to this.

He has attended the meeting held on Feb 2015 there by giving de facto approval to the
board.

Subsequently, Prof D.C. Kulshrestha has left the university so it is proposed that Pmi'x l @
Ghanshyam Singh replace him.

VC may kindly approve.
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